Subject: Re: Corrected to Conference Room

From: Jim Omahen

Date: 02/17/2016 12:59 PM

To:

CC: 'Michael Ankney' <michael.ankney@promusic47.org>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Marisol, many thanks and if need be we can always move the meeting upstairs. Thanks again and we greatly appreciated the use of your
facilities for our meeting.

Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA 90038

Ph 323.860.0088

Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Marisol Rhodes <marisol.rhodes@promusic47.org> on behalf of Marisol Rhodes <marisol.rhodes@afm47.org>
Organization: AFM Local47

Reply-To: <Marisol.Rhodes@promusic47.org>

Date: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 at 12:50 PM

To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Cc: Michael Ankney <michael.ankney@promusic47.org>

Subiject: Corrected to Conference Room

Hi Jim,
The following dates are confirmed for the Conference room on the first level.

The time is from 9:30am to 10:30am. Thank you for understanding that the room is booked again from 10:30am.
We always appreciate doing business with you and HMD. J
Have a great day.

~ Marisol
Thur., Mar. 10
Thur., Ap. 14
Thur., May 12
Thur., June 9
Thur., July 14
Thur., Aug. 11
Thur., Sept. 8
Thur., Oct. 13
Thur., Nov. 10
Thur., Dec. 8

Marisol Rhodes

Executive Secretary

to Vice President Rick Baptist

AFM Local 47

817 Vine Street

Hollywood, CA 90038

323.993.3135 marisol.rhodes@afm47.org

http://promusic47.org/
Please consider the environment before printing this email.



